
   

 
GRADUATE COUNCIL 
 
March 19, 2020 
 
 
To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair 
 Riverside Division 

From: Jason Stajich, Chair  
 Graduate Council 
 
 
Re: [Campus Review] New Master’s Degree Proposal: Master of Science Degree 

in Robotics 
 

The Graduate Council reviewed the proposal for a new Master of Science in Robotics and 
was generally supportive. However, the Council noted a couple modifications that must 
take place prior to committee approval. First, the proposal is missing normative time to 
degree. Second, in accordance with Graduate Regulation 1.6, professional development 
training is required for all MS, MA, MFA, MPP, and Ph.D. programs. Professional 
development requirements have not been defined in this proposal.   

 

 


